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VPRJ ANNOUNCES COVID-19 TEST RESULTS 
 
Williamsburg, Virginia – Virginia Peninsula Regional Jail (VPRJ) has received the results of the facility wide 

COVID-19 point prevalence testing which took place this past Tuesday, December 22, 2020.  Of the nearly 450 

tests conducted, 78 inmates tested positive for COVID-19.  All 78 inmates who tested positive are currently 

asymptomatic; this is in addition to the single inmate who tested positive for COVID-19 last week.  VPRJ can 

also report that seven staff members also tested positive for the virus. 

 

VPRJ remains in contact with the Virginia Department of Health’s (VDH) epidemiologist, as well as our local 

Peninsula Health District and our on-site medical staff.  VPRJ remains committed to the health and safety of our 

inmate population and will provide updates as appropriate. 

 

 

 


